
 

 

 

 
December 21, 2021 
 
Southeast Iowa Regional Riverboat Commission 
610 North 4th Street, Suite 200 
Burlington, IA  52601 
 
CC:  Iowa Gaming Commission 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
At the regular December 2021 Grow Greater Burlington Board of Directors Meeting the following Resolution was unanimously 
approved: 
 
The Grow Greater Burlington Board of Directors appoints Theresa Johnson, Dave Walker, and Jason 
Hutcheson to the Southeast Iowa Regional Riverboat Commission for 2022. 

 
We thank them for the willingness to continue to serve our community! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Jeremy A. Hess 
Director of Economic Development & Grow Greater Burlington 
 
 
 

 


